Gary Dukelow

I totally object to this project on the basis of what electricity will cost. The estimated $102 per
megawatt hour to turn a profit is outrageous. Even in April, during an unseasonal cold snap, the
BPA price averaged $45. The Northwest Power and Conservation Council projects that by 2026,
electricity in the region will cost between $12 and $17 per megawatt hour.

There are better, and less costly alternatives.



